
Noeleen Keavey 

Subject: FW: Waste Recovery Services (Fermoy) WO1 07-03 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 14 August 2013 12:37 
To: 'Adrian Dunlea' 
Subject: RE: Waste licence review application WO107-01 

Thank you. 

'Regards, 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Tel: R53 53 9160662 
Fax: +353 53 9160699 
E. Babiarcz yk@epa. ie 

~~ ~~~~~~ 

From: Adrian Dunlea Jrnailto:a.dunlea@wrs.ie] 
Sent: 13 August 2013 17:29 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: Re: Waste licence review application WOlO7-01 

Dear Ewa, 

I'm waiting on external advice from my consultant in relation to your queries in your 
correspondence dated on 9 & 18 July 2013. 

My consultant is currently on annual leave. 

I will reply to your queries as soon as possible on the return of our consultant from annual leave. 

Kind Regards, 

Adrian Dunlea 

Waste Recovery Services (Fermoy) Ltd. 

Cullenagh, 

1 


